
        MINUTES

       Electronic Action by Unit 231 Board of Directors

On September 24, 2024, the Board of Directors voted unanimously to purchase five 
additional sets of boards; and, to reimburse anyone who wishes to register to take the 
ACBL Director's Course.

Respectfully submitted by,

Carole Spencer
Secretary


